
Year 3/4 Benchball Event

Tuesday 12th November 2024 - South Hunsley School

Our Year Four participants turned up to South Hunsley full of excitement for the

annual Y3/4 Benchball event and determined to do their school proud in what was,

for some of the children, their first experience of a South Hunsley Cluster event.

Well, they absolutely did make their school proud! The results as well as the

performances improved as the event progressed including a thrilling victory

against Welton in our final group game and then a nail-biting 6-6 draw against

South Cave to finish joint 5th overall.

Well done to everyone involved! What a wonderful group of children to represent

our school.


